
I will be traveling to Swaziland, with 34 teammates from the 
Red Door High School Ministry next summer. Our 15 days of 
service will be at our Thembeni care facility, where the Red 
Door HSM has been planting seeds of hope since 2007. The 
picture to the left is a 40 foot container, we shipped filled with 
building supplies and playground equipment. 

Over the past 11 years, Red Door students have been busy 
building at our care facility. Currently, we have a drinking well, 
a kitchen, a medical hut, a church building, a playground and 
more. Here hundreds of AIDS orphans gather for daily meals 
and mentorship. With our arrival, a daily winter camp for kids 
will spring to life, filling the air with excitement, hope, and the 
good news.  

During my stay, I will travel daily to area schools, where we 
will distribute school supplies, host assemblies and provide local 
students with a Q&A forum aimed at increasing the importance 
of staying in school, how to end the spread of AIDS and how 
faith plays a major role in both. After our school visits, 
construction projects will start up at our care facility and in the 
community. 
  
We will also be hosting a community medical clinic with 
doctors who will perform medical checkups, treat illnesses/
injuries and prevent the spread of HIV through testing and 
education. Our team will then carry out nightly home visitations 
with children at risk. These children will receive a months worth 
of food and other life essentials.  
    

In order to keep the cost of this 15 day trip under $2,000 (including airfare), I will be pre-
paring my own meals, sleeping in a sleeping bag and “rough it” during my stay. Needless to say, 
I will your prayer support and if possible some financial assistance too.  If you would like to help 
financially please send me your tax-deductible gift via check made payable to CBC with H.S. 
Africa in the memo or text me at                           and I will send you a link to my personal Africa 
account. Thank you so much for helping me answer the call to go and help those in need.




